
Happy, Confident, Responsible, Successful 
 

  

 

 
 

 Friday 8th March 

  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Friday 22nd March we will be holding an Easter Eggs-travaganza celebration. This is an 
opportunity for the children to showcase their creativity to the whole school. 
 

• For children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 this will include our  
eggs-traordinary Easter bonnet parade. It is time to get creative and work together with 
your child to create an Easter bonnet. 

• For children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 this will be an opportunity to create an egg-citing 
hard-boiled egg scene based on a theme of their choice. Past winners have included Star 
Wars, Harry Potter and Disney themes. 

 
Children will need to bring in the Easter bonnet/ hard-boiled egg scene to school on the morning 
of Friday 22nd March. Please ensure that it is clearly labelled with the child’s name and class. 
There will be two winning bonnets/egg scenes from each class and all the children will get a 
small prize for entering. 
 
At 11.15am (weather permitting) there will be a bonnet parade for parents of morning Nursery 
children on the Nursery playground. We will be holding our bonnet parade for the parents of 
children in afternoon Nursery and Reception in the Reception garden. Year 1 and Year 2 will 
hold their parade on the Key Stage 1 playground. Both of these afternoon parades will take place 
at 2.45pm. The egg scenes will be displayed for all children in school to see throughout the day. 
Parents can look out for photographs of the creations on Twitter and Miss Grasby’s blog. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of the children’s efforts. Get cracking! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The staff of Olive Hill  
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Halesowen, 
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School Office Tel: 01384 818855 

   Email: info@olive.dudley.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Miss H Grasby 
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